
DMA ADMINISTRATIVE LETTER NO. 25-01, 
Income Limits for Presumptive Eligibility 

 
 
DATE: FEBRUARY 23, 2001 
 
Subject:  Income Limits for Presumptive Eligibility 
 
Distribution: Enrolled Presumptive Eligibility Providers 
   County Directors of Social Services 
    
 
The monthly income limits for presumptive eligibility are updated to reflect the increase in the 
federal poverty level. Apply these income limits to all presumptive eligibility applications taken 
on or after April 1, 2001. 
 
 

No. of Persons in the 
Needs Unit 

Monthly Income Limit 
Eff. 4/1/01 

185% 
of the federal poverty 

level 
  

2 $1,790 
3 $2,256 
4 $2,722 
5 $3,187 
6 $3,653 
7 $4,118 
8 $4,584 
  

For each additional add $   466 
 
This letter obsoletes DMA Administrative Letter 25-00, effective 4/1/00. If you have any 
questions, please contact the Medicaid Eligibility Unit at (919) 857-4019. 
 
 
   
  /s/ 
 
 Paul R. Perruzzi 
 Director 
 
 
This policy material was researched and written by Renee Boston, Policy Consultant, Medicaid 
Eligibility Unit. 


